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Halloween “Trick or Treat on Safety Street” 
and 

Halloween “Trick or Trunk” has been cancelled. 
 

 
The Fairfield Chamber of Commerce has reviewed their holiday program schedule, and as such, 
has decided not to proceed with a Halloween event this year, usually held on Sherman Green.   
Each year, the event became larger and larger thus creating a shortage of manpower, volunteer 
availability and program management. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience … in the future, The Chamber of Commerce will continue 
its interest to explore and provide community programs that are both engaging for residents and 
beneficial to our members.   

 


